
 

 

10th December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 5 Ryebank Field Visit  
 

As part of our Global Day work, Year 5 looked at the local issues surrounding Ryebank Field. The field 

also has significant historical features which links to our topic on the Vikings. To conclude our work, we 

will be taking a short trip to Ryebank Field on Tuesday 17th December. 

 

As this is a local visit no permission is required. If, for any reason, you do not wish for your child to 

take part in the trip, please inform the office that you wish to opt out. Each class will visit the field for 

around an hour. The times are as follows: 

 

5CC – 9:15am to 10:15am 

5JB – 11:10am to 12:10pm 

5PS – 1:30pm to 2:30pm 

 

As this is a short visit, packed lunches will not be required and lunchtimes in school will run as normal. 
 
Parent volunteers are more than welcome to join us- please let the office or your child’s teacher know.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Paul Salisbury, Claire Cawley & Jocelin Bennett  
Year 5 Teachers 
 
 

 
 


